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May you find Christ here … May you bring Christ to the world 

OCTOBER 8, 2023  

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

Sacraments and Parish Information 

BAPTISM 
Baptism is scheduled every Sunday at 1:15pm. 
Baptism preparation class is required.  
Call Angie, 636-240-3721, ext 235. 

RITE of CHRISTIAN  
 INITIATION of ADULTS 

(RCIA) Process through which adults are 
initiated into the Catholic Church by Baptism or 
Profession of Faith.  
 

For more information, call Missy Lowrey,  
314-630-3983. 

CONFIRMATION 
Preparation begins in September for all students 
who are entering eight grade.  
 

For more information, call Holly Woytus,  
636-240-1020.  

FIRST COMMUNION 
Preparation begins in September for all students 
who are entering second grade.   
 

For more information, call Holly Woytus,  
636-240-1020.  

CONFESSION 
Weekdays 7:30–7:50am; Saturdays 4–4:45pm;  
or by appointment. 

CHRISTIAN MARRIAGE 
Those preparing for marriage should contact the 
parish office six months in advance. One party 
must be a registered member of Assumption and 
living an active, practicing Catholic life. Contact 
Angie at the Parish Office, ext 235. 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office at 636-240-3721. 
You can leave a message after hours. 

FUNERALS 
Please call Debbie Orf at the Parish Office at 
636-240-3721, ext 221. 
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403 N. Main St.  
O’Fallon, MO 63366 
assumptionbvm.org 
 

Assumption Staff 
636.240.3721   Ext: 
 

Pastor 
242   Rev. Nick Kastenholz 
nicholaskastenholz@archstl.org 
 

Senior Associate Pastor 
226  Msgr. Dennis Stehly 
dennisstehly@archstl.org  
 

In Residence 
Rev. Patrick Russell 
 

Deacons 
Deacon Fred Volansky 
Deacon Richard Tadlock 
deaconrichard@charter.net 
Deacon Bob Hennekes 
 

Parish Manager 
225 Mark Vogt 
business@abvmtech.org  
 

Parish Secretary 
221 Debbie Orf 
debbieorf@abvmtech.org  
 

Bulletin Announcements: 
bulletin.assumption@gmail.com 
(by Tuesdays at 9am) 
 

Bookkeeper 
234  Mary Knapp 
accounting@abvmtech.org 
 

Director of Religious  
Education and PSR Director 
328 Holly Woytus; 636.240.1020 
hwoytus@abvmtech.org 
 

Baptism/Wedding Coordinator; 
Records and Scheduling 
235  Angie Gloriod 
agloriod@abvmtech.org  
 

Director of Youth Ministry 
243  Becky Whitaker 
beckywhitaker@abvmtech.org 
 

Middle School Youth Minister 
333 Alejandro DeHerrera 
alejandrodeherrera@abvmtech.org 
 

Director of Music Ministry 
326 Parker Bishop 
music@abvmtech.org 
 

Director of Communication 
239 Nancy Gomer  
ngomer@abvmtech.org 
 

Parish Day School/Preschool 
Principal: Dr. Patricia Hensley 
636.240.4474 
 

Child Safety Coordinator  
Lynn Crews  314-578-0741 
lynncrews@abvmtech.org 
 

Sunday Preschool 
Denise Hoehne 314.954.3192 
 

Parish Council 
Abvparishcouncil3721@gmail.com 
 

School Board 
abvmschoolboard@gmail.com 

Welcome 
Hello, 
 

Over the past week, we have been celebrating the angels. On 
September 29, we had the feast of the archangels Michael, Gabriel 
and Raphael, and then on October 2, we celebrated the feast of 
guardian angels. The word angel means a ‘messenger of God,’ 
but what we also realize is that they are in the presence of God, 
beholding His face in heaven. 
 

Thinking about angels, it struck me that this is a good reminder and model to 
keep in mind when we are thinking about evangelizing. Not the deepest 
revelation, but it doesn’t hurt that the roots of our words should be helping us 
understand what they mean. So, as we evangelize, we are also to be messengers 
of God, bringing Christ and His Gospel to others. The other thing to keep in 
mind, that isn’t in the definition of the word, is that we need to do this like the 
angels—always staying in and bringing God’s presence. 
 

Of course, unlike angels, we have physical bodies that make some of this 
bilocation kind of thing harder. I consider that a reality but not an excuse. We 
know God is present to us in many ways, and we always need to be conscious of 
that as we bring Him to others. Also, we need to take the time to be present with 
God in the most direct and physical ways he offers—in the sacraments, Scripture, 
and quiet prayer. If we don’t spend the time to do this, we probably won’t have 
the desire to evangelize, and might end up just bringing ourselves and our 
message, and not God and His message, to those we are trying to evangelize.    
 

Peace, 

   Fr. Nick 

) MINISTRY 

life Ministry is supporting Our Lady’s Inn 
Maternity Homes for a fundraiser lunch at Defiance 
Ridge Vineyards. Our Lady’s Inn is a maternity home 

affirming alternative to abortion 
for women who have chosen life for their unborn babies. 
For 40 years, these families have been housed and 
supported in their efforts to live healthy and productive 
lives, achieve educational goals, gain employment, and 

 

Tickets are $55 each for a table of eight. If interested, 

STEWARDSHIP BROCHURES 
 

Thank you to those who have filled out and returned the stewardship 

brochures that are in the pews. If you have not, I would ask that you 

consider doing so and return them to the baskets at church. I hope they 

are a means by which you can see how God is calling you to use your 

gifts to build our parish community. 

THANK YOU EVERYONE FOR A GREAT FALL FESTIVAL! 
 

Russ Schaller was our always positive leader with a strong team that 
accepted different areas of the picnic to organize and recruit 
volunteers, who stepped up to work in the many ways needed. It was a 
little warm, especially with the sun on Sunday afternoon, but we still 
had a good number of people enjoying the food, music, games and 
rides, especially on Saturday night. We will let you know when we get 

the final numbers regarding the amount of money that was raised for the parish. I 
already know it was a success in the community that it strengthened, with the many 
opportunities it provided for us to get together in work, play, and relaxation. 
 

Thanks again for leading, working, and participating this year,   

   Fr. Nick 
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St. Francis . . . Pillar of Prayer 

PRAY THE ROSARY BEFORE  
WEEKEND MASSES:  

 

Please join us in Church 30 minutes before  
each weekend Mass for the Rosary 
(except 5:30 pm Mass on Sundays.)   

  

We gather and pray before the  
Holy Family Statue.   

ASSUMPTION ADORATION CHAPEL 
 

Adoration is available 24/7 in the Chapel (the old 
church) by using the code at the north transit entrance. 
EXPOSITION is on Tuesday after 8 am Mass, and is 
available through the Rosary at 6:15pm, followed by our 
Mother of Perpetual Help Devotions.   
 

During Eucharistic Exposition, when the Eucharist is in 
the monstrance and exposed, an adorer must be present. 
Please sign up at: assumptionbvm.weadorehim.com 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF  
THE WORD PROGRAM 

STARTS TODAY, OCTOBER 8 | 10AM 
 

All children ages 3 yrs to second grade 
who have not had their first 
communion are invited to participate in 
an interactive program where the 
Children’s Liturgy of the Word is 
presented at their age level.  
 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word will be held every 
Sunday at the 10am Mass from October through May. It 
is free and no registration is required. 
 

Children will be dismissed after the opening prayer and 
asked to follow the Catechist downstairs to Rooms D/E. 
The children will return to Mass at the start of the 
offertory.  
 

We are looking for volunteers to serve as Catechists, 
timekeepers, and classroom support to help keep the 
children focused on the Word. This is a perfect 
opportunity for young adults to help and earn service 
hours towards their confirmation goals.  
 

If you would like to volunteer or have any questions, 
please contact Maria Tadlock, Shmilyrt@charter.net, 
636-734-2817. 

CHURCH MUSIC LEADERSHIP 
PROGRAM FOR YOUNG CATHOLICS 

 

Musical, Pastoral, and Liturgical formation for Junior 
high and High School singers and instrumentalists will 
begin in October. This program is directed to young 
people who experience a call to take a leadership role in 
the Church using their gift of music. Rehearsals will 
include learning the appropriate use of music in liturgy 
as presented in the General Instructions of the Roman 
Missal and other Church documents. Students will also 
have the practical experience of leading the music for 
Mass once a month at Sts. Peter and Paul Church.   
 

Enrollment is limited. Audition required for vocal or 
instrumental participation in the program.  
 

Contact Fr. Bruce Forman for additional information, 
revycm@charter.net or 314-231-7464. 

FALL FESTIVAL LOST AND FOUND 
 

If you lost a wallet, sunglasses, USB 
phone cord, or walker at the Fall Festival 
last weekend, WE FOUND IT!   
 

Please contact Debbie Orf at the parish 
office, 636-240-3721, ext 221 and be 
prepared to describe the missing item to 
claim it. Thank you! 

assumptionbvm.weadorehim.com
mailto:Shmilyrt@charter.net
mailto:revycm@charter.net
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Saint Monica … Pillar of Hospitality 

 
Mass Times and 
Intentions 

 
________________ 
Reconciliation 

6:30am  Joseph Pham 

8:00am  Kevin Hale 

______________________ 

7:30–7:50am Church 
or by appointment 

MONDAY 10.9.23  

6:30am  Christopher Scholten 

8:00am  R. Rothermich Family 
________________________ 

7:30–7:50am Church 
or by appointment 

WEDNESDAY 10.11.23 

6:30am  John Flavin 

8:00am  Joan Klinghammer 
______________________ 

7:30–7:50am Church 
or by appointment 

TUESDAY 10.10.23 

8:00am    People of the Parish 

10:00am  James Barry 

12:00pm  Larry Meece 

5:30pm    Mike and Diane Golonka 
                 50th wedding anniversary __________________________ 
By Appointment 

SUNDAY  10.8.23 

50+ UPCOMING 
GREAT SMOKY TRAVEL NEWS 

   THURSDAY, OCTOBER 12 | 3:30PM 
 

For those going on our October 30 trip, we 
will have a meeting October 12 in Hall A at 
3:30pm. We will hand out luggage name 
tags, discuss menu items available for one of 
our dinners, hand out itinerary items and 
other info. Please contact Linda Lambing, 
314-599-8429 with any questions.  

 

Other News—Save the date: Monday October 23, we 
will have a potluck for our upcoming gathering. More 
information to follow. 

ATTENTION MEN  
OF ASSUMPTION PARISH:  

Our Church and our World needs you, man of God! 
 

Join us October 14 in the lower 
hall of the Knights of Columbus 
building for another amazing 
session of TMIY. Our start time is 
7:15am with breakfast, a short 
video, table discussion, and then we’ll have you on your 
way by 8:30am. We will continue to learn how to be 
better men of God, better husbands, better sons, better 
fathers and be Men after God’s own heart! 

 

This week’s session: “How to Overthrow an Empire” 

Speaker Michael Gormley 

 Christ Radically Up-Ended the Way we Conceive 
Power, Dominion & Authority 

 The Kingship of Christ is Universal, Moral, and 
Spiritual 

 The Kingdom can Indeed Grow to Cover the Face of 
the Earth 

 How Does the Kingdom Grow?  

 Who Enters the Kingdom? 

 Who Opposes the Kingdom?  

 The Christian Way is the Way of Self-Giving Love 
 

For more information, contact Deacon Richard at 
DeaconRichard@charter.net or 314-397-2433. 

FIT AND FUNCTIONAL  
EXERCISE CLASS 

IT’S NOT TOO LATE TO SIGN-UP 
 

Join us for our next eight-week 

session of our Fit and FUNctional 

Exercise class. This exercise class, 

geared towards folks 50+, and 

taught by a Physical Therapist, is 

intended to accommodate various levels to improve 

strength, flexibility, balance and mobility. Resistance 

bands are provided in class, or feel free to bring your 

own. Registration will occur at the first class, and you’re 

welcomed to join us any time! 

When: Tuesday/Thursday, 8:45-9:45am 
 

Where: Hall A of the Parish Center 
 

Cost: $50 for 8 weeks/16 sessions  
 

Questions? Contact Debbie Gentry, PT at  
314-306-2697 or AtHomePartnersLLC@gmail.com 

mailto:DeaconRichard@charter.net
mailto:AtHomePartnersLLC@gmail.com
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Saint Monica … Pillar of Hospitality 

6:30am  Priest Intention 
8:00am  Pat Luetkenhaus 
_____________________________ 

7:30–7:50am Church 
or by appointment 

THURSDAY  10.12.23 

6:30am  Priest Intention 
8:00am  Valoise Scholten 
_____________________________ 

7:30–7:50am Church 
or by appointment 

FRIDAY  10.13.23 

8:00am  Priest Intention 

5:00pm  Priest Intention 
_____________________________ 

4:00–4:45pm Church 
or by appointment 

SATURDAY 10.14.23  

8:00am    Marvin Birkemeier 

10:00am  Jim Meece 

12:00pm  People of the Parish 

5:30pm    Bette Powers 
                 Special Intention ____________________________ 
By Appointment 

SUNDAY  10.15.23 

LADIES AUXILIARY  
QUARTER AUCTION 
OCTOBER 15 | 1-4PM 

DOORS OPEN AT NOON 
 

Join us in Assumption Parish Halls A & B for this fun 
event benefitting various charities and those in need. 
 

What is a Quarter Auction? You bid on 
prizes from $10 to $100 with mere quarters! 
Nothing over $1. Paddles are $10 at time of 
reservation or at the door. You can purchase 
additional paddles. 

 

Things you will need: Bring a roll or two of 
quarters for bidding and a snack to share at your 
table. Beverages will be available for purchase. 
 

We will have crafters and vendors participating. Lots of 
prizes will be donated from the Ladies Auxiliary as well!  
 

RSVP is greatly appreciated and reserves your seat. 
Contact Margie Prinster, 636-577-1369 to RSVP. 
 

If you have questions, please contact, Margie Prinster, 636-
577-1369 or Beth Delano, 314-520-0134. 

FIRST ANNUAL MEN’S  
CHRIST RENEWS HIS PARISH (CRHP)  

ALUMNI WEEKEND  

OCTOBER 14 & 15 

 

It is not too late, there are still some open 
spots for the First Annual Men’s Christ 
Renews His Parish (CRHP) weekend, 
which will be held October 14-15 at the 
LaSalle Retreat in Wildwood. Come join 
fellow CRHP brothers for an enriching, 
peaceful and fun event.  
 

For more information, please contact: 
Kelly Gessert, 636-728-8840, kelly.gessert@gmail.com or 
Rick Schenk, 314-486-2337, Rwschenk3@gmail.com.  

ASSUMPTIONS WOMEN’S CHRIST 
RENEWS HIS PARISH (CRHP) 

RETREAT 

OCTOBER 21 & 22 

 

Renew your spiritual journey by experiencing peace, 
comfort and become a happier you!  
 

Why should you attend? 

 Develop a closer and deeper relationship with Jesus 

 Spend time in prayer 

 Draw closer to this church community 

 Parishioners will make new friendships that lasts a 
life time 

 Celebrate your first best friend, Jesus 
 

Reignite your spirit during a special weekend of faith 
sharing and friendship. What are you waiting for? Focus 
on Jesus trusting and get out of the boat! 
 

For more information or to sign up, please contact Susan 
Prinster, 636-940-0426 or Lori Meyer, 314-517-1542. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS #2269 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Tootsie Roll Drive | October 14-15 
The Knights of Columbus Tootsie Roll drive 
will be happening after all Masses next 
weekend. Please help us support Cardinal 

Glennon and Community Living Inc. who help people 
with developmental disabilities. 
 

Queen of Hearts | Every Tuesday 
All are welcome to the weekly Queen of Hearts 
every Tuesday. Doors open at 5pm with 
drawing at 7pm.  Food and beverages available 
for purchase. 
 

Nite at the Races | Saturday, October 21 
The next Nite at the Races will be Saturday, 
October 21. Doors open at 6pm and racing 
starts at 7pm. Tickets in advance are $20 
each, a table of 8 is $140. Tickets at the door 

are $25 each. All tickets include water, soda, and draft 
beer with snacks provided through the evening. Cash bar 
for other drinks will be available. Attendees are welcome 
to bring their own snacks to share with your table. 
Ladies, wear your derby bonnets. 
 

Contact Todd Kirchoff at 636-262-4925 for more 
information or advanced tickets, .  

mailto:kelly.gessert@gmail.com
mailto:Rwschenk3@gmail.com
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ST. VINCENT DE PAUL  
FOOD PANTRY  
ITEMS NEEDED 

 

 Cereal 

 Jelly 

 Pancake mix and syrup 

 Tuna with pull top lids 

 Tuna Helper 

 Canned beef stew 

 Canned hams 

 Canned Spam, any other 
canned meats  

 Snack/Saltine crackers 

 Sugar (no larger than 5lb bags) 

 Taco shells and seasoning 
packets 

Please check the expiration dates before donating. We are 
always in great need of gift cards to Aldi's or Walmart, to allow 
our neighbors in need to purchase fresh milk and eggs. 
 

Thank you for your generosity, 
Your St. Vincent De Paul Team  

 Breakfast bars 

 Applesauce 

 Canned peaches 

 Canned pears 

 Canned mixed fruit 

 Sloppy Joes 

 Rice sides 

 Pasta sides 

 Boxed potatoes 

 Popcorn, cookies, snacks 

 Men’s disposable  
     razors 

RCIA: THE RITE OF CHRISTIAN 
INITIATION OF ADULTS  

 

The Bible’s salvation history 
largely establishes the direction 
of its movement. To return for a 
moment to the simplest outline of 
salvation history: we begin with 
creation, with God as the Creator and all that he makes 
declared to be good; God created man to image God’s 
rule over the earth, but man rebelled and fell under 
divine judgment. 
 

God’s choosing of those whom he would save is 
everywhere in Scripture described as an act of grace. It is 
a choice grounded solely in God himself without 
reference to anything in us. From eternity he set his love 
on us and determined to bring us to glory (Eph 1:3-6). 
 

Salvation History is God's plan to save mankind from 
sin and lift the human family to the glory of Heaven. 
This plan unfolds through Abraham, Moses and David, 
and comes to its fulfillment through Our Savior Jesus 
Christ. It then continues through the work of the Church 
until Christ comes again. 
  

Stories, stories, stories, Who were Adam, Eve, Abraham, 
Moses, David, and Noah? 

SISTERS OF THE MOST PRECIOUS 
BLOOD SPIRITUAL RETREAT 

DESERT DAY 

OCTOBER 17 | 9:15AM–3:15PM 
 

How often have you said to yourself: “I really need a day 
of prayer and quiet!” Days at the Sanguis Christi 
Spirituality Center of the Sisters of the Most Precious 
Blood are just that. Come to the quiet and beauty of St. 
Joseph Chapel at 204 North Main, O’Fallon, MO. The 
day will begin and end with prayer. The remainder of the 
day is solitude, quiet, reflection, and rest. The opportunity 
to talk with a spiritual director is also available. Lunch is 
provided and we ask a free will offering.   
 

For more information or to register, contact  
Sr. Mary Cecile Gunelson, CPPS at  
636-293-8013 or mcgunelson@cpps-ofallon.org.  

RETROUVAILLE-ST LOUIS WEEKEND 

OCTOBER 13-15 

 

What is Retrouvaille? 
The word Retrouvaille (pronounced re-tro-vi) is a 
French word meaning rediscovery. The program offers 
tools needed to rediscover a loving marriage relationship.  
 
Who is it for? 
It is for couples with marital problems including those 
who are considering marriage separation and those who 
are already separated or divorced that want marriage 
help. 
  

 A Marriage program that helps couples restore their 
marriage and rebuild a loving relationship. 

 A Christian marriage program, Catholic in origin, 
where couples of all faiths or no faith background are 
encouraged to attend. 

 Primarily a practical program to improve 
communication, build stronger marriages, and help 
couples reconnect. 

 Presenters are not trained marriage counselors, but 
rather couples sharing their personal stories of 
marital struggles and the tools they used to 
rediscover their love.  

 

For more information or to register, call 314-453-0110. 

https://www.esv.org/verses/Eph%201%3A3-6/
mailto:ailto:mailtomcgunelson@cpps-ofallon.org
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Holy Family … Pillar of Formation 

       HELLO FROM ASSUMPTION YOUTH MINISTRY 
 

Our teens and middle schoolers continue to blow us away with the ways they are entering into 
community and prayer. Please pray for us and know that we are praying for you!  
 

Thank you for your support of  the Life Teen Calendar Big Board Fundraiser over the last few weekends! With your 
generosity, we raised just shy of  $27,000 to help lead teens closer to Christ this year! This is incredible and we can’t 
thank you enough! In case you missed out or would still like to donate, all remaining dates are posted to our website 
and be accessed from Assumption’s social media channels as well.  
 

Registration for Life Teen’s Fall Retreat is officially open! Our Harry Potter inspired Fall Retreat, Abide, will be 
held November 10-12 at Marianist Retreat Center in Eureka, MO. Teens can expect an incredible retreat weekend 
filled with great food, impactful stories, crazy good fun, powerful prayer, s'mores, the Sacraments and so much more! 
Retreat is $100 per teen, and scholarships are available upon request. No teen is ever turned away due to financial need.   

 

Sunday, October 8 | Life Teen—Wolf  in Sheep’s 
Clothing: Status 
6:30–8:45 p.m. in the Parish Center 
All high school teens are invited to join us for the final 
night of  our “Wolf  In Sheep’s Clothing” Series, all about 
the things we often use as substitutes for God. These four 
areas of  wealth, power, pleasure, and status promise safety 
and security but are waiting to devour us if  we trust them 
too much. Teens, we can’t wait to see you for dinner, 
community time and prayer. 

Wednesday, October 11 | Edge–Point of  Interest:  
Why isn’t Mass more exciting?  
6–7:30 p.m. in the Parish Center 
All seventh and eighth graders are invited to join us as 
we continue our Edge Semester, Mapp My Life, on the 
Eucharist. Expect fun, faith, and community as we 
explore what it means to vibrantly live out our Catholic 
faith together. 

Connect with us on Social Media:  

Instagram:  
@assumption_life_teen // @assumption_edge 

Facebook:  
Assumption Life Teen // Assumption EDGE 

QUESTIONS? Contact Becky Whitaker, Director of Youth Minister 
636-240-3721 ext. 243 or beckywhitaker@abvmtech.org  

 

   Alejandro DeHerrera, Middle School Youth Minister, ext. 333 

    alejandrodeherrera@abvmtech.org 

2023-2024 Save the Dates:  
November 10-12:  
   LT Fall Retreat at Marianist Retreat Center 

November 17:  
   FREDGE – a NEW Edge Social Night!  

March 8-9:  
   Luke 18 Retreat 

ATTENTION MUSICIANS 
 

The adult choir would love to work with our high school, college, and adult musicians occasionally at Mass. We are 
looking for any string instruments, woodwinds, and brass.  

mailto:beckywhitaker@abvmtech.org
mailto:alejandrodeherrera@abvmtech.org
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Holy Family … Pillar of Formation 

PRINCIPAL’S  PEN 

NWEA Testing Results - September 
Assumption uses Growth Assessment testing to measure academic growth and achievement for each 
student over the course of the year in math, reading, and language usage. It provides teachers with 
accurate information and evidence to help inform instructional strategies for all students in the class. 
 

On September 22, our faculty was trained in analyzing testing data of students. All students have 
strengths and areas of need. By identifying students with the same areas of need, the teacher is able to 
group the students and address those areas, or meet individually to assess a skill. 
 

Over the year, our students will be tested three times. As the data of achievement and growth accumulates over 
time, the information will be distributed to parents.  
 

Bar Graph of ALL STUDENTS Grades K-8: Math 

Takeaways: 

 The Math bar graph information shows all students K-8. 

 The GREEN oval in front of the bar graph shows that Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary (ABVM) students 
(our school) score in the 68th percentile, which means our students/school scores above 67 out of 100 students/
schools in the nation (those Catholic and Public schools that take this test). 

 The YELLOW section of the bar graph shows the AVERAGE range of scores on the math test (41st–60th 
percentile). This means that 24 percent of our students score in the average range of math. 

 When looking at the GREEN and BLUE together, 62 percent of our students score in those bands. This is 
amazing because they represent the HIGH-AVERAGE to HIGH range in math. The breakdown is 33 percent in 
the high-average math range, and 28 percent in the high math range. 

 The second lowest range, ORANGE, has 12 percent of our students 

 The lowest range score, RED, has 3 percent of our students. 

 
Grades K-8: Reading 

2023-2024 
 Assumption  

Theme 
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Takeaways: 

 The Reading bar graph information shows all students K-8. 

 The YELLOW oval in front of the bar graph shows that our students score in the 59th percentile. This means our 
students/school scores above 58 out of 100 students/schools in the nation (those Catholic and Public schools that 
take this test). 

 The YELLOW section of the bar graph shows the AVERAGE range of scores in the Reading test (41st–60th 
percentile). This means 27 percent of our students score in the AVERAGE range in Reading. 

 When looking at the GREEN and BLUE together, 48 percent of our students score in those bands, which is very 
good because they represent the HIGH-AVERAGE to HIGH Range in Reading. The breakdown is 29 percent in 
the high-average Reading range, and 29 percent in the High Reading range. 

 The second lowest range, ORANGE, has 19 percent of our students 

 The lowest range score, RED, has 6 percent of our students. 

 
Grades K-8: Language Usage 

Takeaways 

 The Language Usage is given to only grades 2 -8. 

 The GREEN oval in front  of the bar graph shows that our students scored in the 63rd percentile. This means our 
students/school scores above 62 out of 100 students/schools in the nation (those Catholic and Public schools that 
take this test). 

 The YELLOW section of the bar graph shows the AVERAGE range of scores in the Language Usage test (41st–
60th percentile). This means 27 percent of our students score in the average range in Language Usage. 

 When looking at the GREEN and BLUE together, 54 percent of our students score in those bands, which is 
excellent, because they represent the HIGH-AVERAGE to HIGH Range in Language Usage. The breakdown is 
32 percent in the high-average in the Language Usage range, and 22 percent in the high Language Usage range. 

 The second lowest range, ORANGE, has 13 percent of our students 

 The lowest range score, RED, has 6 percent of our students. 

 
Our goal over the year is to move students currently in the Red band to the Orange; students currently in the Orange 
band to the Yellow band, etc. As we do so, our results of testing in January will show the academic growth of students 
between the first test and the second. Likewise, we test in April, which will show growth over the entire year. 
 

Assumption is in a solid position, and with a goal of improvement through data-driven instruction, we should see the 
rewards through our testing results. 

 
Hope you enjoyed this information about Assumption!    
God bless, 

Dr. Pat Hensley 



October 8, 2023 

 

 

Holy Family … Pillar of Formation 

 BULLETIN NOTICES 
Submit to Parish Office 

Bulletin.assumption@gmail.com 

by Tuesday 9am 
 

WEBSITE: assumptionbvm.org 
 

facebook.com: @assumptionparish 
@assumptionmedia 

OFFICE INFORMATION 
403 N Main Street, O’Fallon MO 63366 

636.240.3721 Parish Office 
Hours: Monday-Thurs 8am–4pm 

Friday 8am-3pm 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL 
636.272.4758 (Helpline) 

ASSUMPTION SCHOOL: 636.240.4474 

PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION 
Religious instruction in the Catholic faith.  

Call 636-240-1020 for information or to register. 

MINISTRY OF CONSOLATION 
For one-on-one grief support, contact  

Kris Bohn at 636.795.2611,  
and for information regarding our grief 

support series, which is held twice per year, 
contact Lynn Crews at 314-578.0741. 

 

Weekly Offertory 
 

Actual Collections 

Budget Target 

Surplus / (Shortfall) 

 YTD  7/1/23 - 9/3/23 

We are grateful to you for your presence,  

your participation, and your financial  

support of Assumption Parish. 

OUR GIFTS TO GOD AND PARISH 

Loan taken out in 2013 for expansion of our school 

Original Loan $3,306,127 

Current balance owed $786,403 

Monthly payment  $20,923 
    

 

Last expected payment, August 2026 

Sept 10, 2023 

The Bible Teaches It (Mal 3:10-12) 
We Believe It (Acts 4:32-36) 

God Honors It (Gen 14:18-20) 

TITHING 

$36,398 

$36,000 

$398 

$380,086 

$428,000 

$(47,914) 

mailto:Bulletin.assumption@gmail.com
assumptionbvm.org

